THE PIPER

NOVEMBER 15, 2020



Trinity Lutheran Church

2221 North Oak Lane State College, PA 16803 814-238-2024 www.trinitystatecollege.org



LAST WEEK FOR SOUPS - Wednesday, November 18th - 11:30 am to 1:00 pm

Smoked Sausage Cassoulet (GF)
Wild Rice & Mushroom Soup w/Chicken (DF/GF)
Kielbasa Cabbage Soup (GF/DF)

OUTDOOR SERVICES HAVE BEEN SUSPENDED

For the foreseeable future Sunday Worship services will again be recorded and sent out on Sunday morning with the bulletin.

Since the weather is turning colder and will become more unpredictable, it was decided that outdoor services be suspended. At this time there are no plans to resume outdoor worship.



Carolyn Kresen passed away on Friday, Nov. 6th

The family has requested that in lieu of flowers memorial contributions be mailed to Trinity, noting on the memo line Memorial Contribution, and they will be sent to

Susan Howe has moved to:

1288 Delphi Lane
Charlottesville, VA 22911
Her phone number:
484-431-2282 &
email address:
susan.howe933@gmail.com
remain the same



TRINITY EVENTS

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 15

11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom YouTube Service w/Bulletin Emailed

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 16

7:00 pm Zoom Bible Study TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 17

7:00 pm Zoom Council Meeting WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 18

11:30 am - 1:00 pm Soup Pickup

7:00 pm Zoom Vesper Service THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 19

10:00 am Zoom Bible Study

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 22

11:00 am Deeper Water Zoom YouTube Service w/Bulletin Emailed



PRAYER LIST

TLC DISCIPLES

Jerry Wion, Carol Bernlohr , Dee Kiel, Bruce Lorich

TLC FRIENDS

Cora, Gregg Christianson, Jessica, Charley, Tom Brelsford, James Brigman, the Keim Family

READINGS

Zephaniah 1:7, 12-18
Psalm 90:1-12
1 Thessalonians 5:1-11
Matthew 25:14-30

Park Forest Preschool Craft Kits

Trinity has been asked to provide craft kits for the children participating in the Park Forest Preschool program. This year there are 29 children.

We have received 9 gifts so far

Kits need to contain:
Blunt Scissors, Construction Paper,
Crayons, Glue Stick, Scotch Tape
and a Writing Tablet.

Traditionally we would put names on a Christmas Tree for you to select a name. This year starting Wednesday, October 21st and each Wednesday after that the bin will be outside and brought back into the church at 1:00 pm when soup pick up is over. If you can't make it then, please call the office (814) 238-2024 or email (tlcoffice2@comcast.net) and we can arrange a convenient time for you to drop off your gifts. If we receive more than 29 wrapped packages the overage will be donated to Toys for Tots.

Living Lutheran Magazine

Time to renew your Living Lutheran Magazine Subscription

The cost this year is the same as last year - \$11.00

I will need to know if you plan to renew your subscription by Sunday, November 22nd. The money for the magazine can be mailed in, dropped off on Wednesdays during soup pickup, or put in the offering during the outdoor service.

Heather Card's Girl Scout Troop is partnering with Penns Valley Hope Fund's Christmas of Hope which provides toiletries for children of various ages.

If you would like to donate to this - they are working on a tight timeline

Donations need to be brought to the church by Wednesday, November 18th

For more details on what is needed, here is a link to a spreadsheet with needs and age groups:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1E8YW VUILdHdT3zp7Nr6LwaG7FDz Z3Q6BY-suPvmjA/edit?ts=5fa9dcc7#gid=0

What is needed are toothpaste, toothbrushes, dental floss, shampoo, conditioner, lip balm, deodorant, body wash, body lotion, comb/brush/hair ties

If you would like to help with this worthy cause, any donations can be brought to the church Monday - Thursday this week as we will have a bin outside for the donations. Next week we will be accepting donations Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday as we will be delivering the donations Thursday.

Thank you, in advance, for participating.



Patton Township Business Association

The Patton Township Business Association (PTBA) will be conducting their 15th Annual Winter Clothing Drive of **new or gently used** winter coats, winter boots, scarves, gloves, and hats for the Burrowes Street Youth Haven as part of the Centre County Youth Service Bureau (YSB) in State College (boys & girls between the ages of 12-18).

Due to COVID-19 challenges, we have consolidated our drop off locations to the following:

Patton Township Municipal Building – 100 Patton Plaza
Trinity Lutheran Church – 2221 N. Oak Ln.
North Club – 1510 Martin St.
Comfort Suites – 132 Village Drive.

*Locations will have boxes starting November 2nd and we will be accepting donations until December 21st, 2020.

Note: Due to current restrictions please only drop off items in clean or "like new" conditions. This would be much appreciated by recipients.

Contact Keriann Smith with any questions or for any assistance with picking up items.

Keriann Smith

Call or text: 717-554-1592 ksmith@hfl-hotels.com



Event Vendors:

doTERRA Essential Oils

LuLaRoe Mary Kay

Norwex Opulenza

Pampered Chef Rada Cutlery

Scentsy Tupperware

Touchstone Crystal by Swarowski

The holiday shopping season is upon us! Allegheny Lutheran Social Ministries (ALSM) is hosting a virtual shopping event from November 6th – November 25th. Enjoy shopping from the safety and convenience of your home and support ALSM with your purchases. Each vendor is donating a portion of sales.

Vendors will post to ALSM's Virtual Shopping Facebook group available products as well as links to order. To join the group visit https://www.facebook.com/groups/842577266570159

Thank you for your support of ALSM. We wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and a Blessed Christmas.





Our 38th annual Alternative Christmas Fair will take place "virtually" this year, December 6 through December 20, due to COVID-19 concerns. On those days holiday "shoppers" can donate to 30 local, national, and international charities. A quick trip to https://ubbcwelcome.org/acf will show you how to give online or by check. You can also use the QR code above to access the online shopping center via your mobile device.

Last year, 26 charities shared in more than \$43,000 that was given by people in our community. While we miss the opportunity to have representatives of our beneficiaries gather in Fellowship Hall to meet and talk with our "shoppers," (we'll do that again next year) we are excited at being able to offer to our patrons the ease of online giving. And the extra "space" we gain by not being in a physical place has allowed us to add four new organizations for 2020.

Here are the organizations to which you may donate:

Center for Alternatives in Community Justice

Centre County PAWS

Centre County Youth Service Bureau

Centre Helps

Centre LGBTQA Support Network

CentrePeace

Centre Region Down Syndrome Society

Centre Safe PA

Centre Volunteers in Medicine

Centre Wildlife Care Church World Service

Clearwater Conservancy of Central PA
Dyslexia Reading Center of Central PA
Habitat for Humanity of Centre County

Heifer International

Hope International Services

House of Care

Housing Transitions

Interfaith Human Services
Jana Marie Foundation
Midstate Literacy Council

Out of the Cold

Interfaith Power and Light

PA Prison Society Centre County Chapter

Park Forest Preschool Save the Children

State College Food Bank

State College Meals on Wheels

Ten Thousand Villages

Tides Program

Make the season merrier by supporting the good work of these charities! See you at The Alternative Christmas Fair!